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JULY AT MADISONS 

 The July 2016 meeting of the SENCMC was held on Sunday, July 10, 

2016, at Madison's Prime Rib and Seafood Buffet in Sneads Ferry NC.  

There were 38 members present at the meeting.  Jessie Lisane opened our 

meeting with prayer. We enjoyed a delicious meal from the buffet.   

 Terry Thompson, our President directed the meeting.  He welcomed 

all the members in attendance and recognized those present celebrating a 

birthday in July.  There were three members in attendance who are enjoy-

ing a birthday this month, Jackie Lisane, Kim Smith, and  Cardell Hayes 

JR.  Susan and JC Edwards are celebrating their anniversary as well this 

month. 

 The minutes of the June meeting were read and approved.  Terry 

then discussed our upcoming annual car show.  Brian White has been con-

firmed as the DJ for that day.  We need door prizes and items for the goodie 

bags that will be given to those showing their cars that day.  Kurt Miller will 

be working on the show shirts and will order the plaques that will be pre-

sented to the award winners this year.  These will be a bit different from 

those the past two years, but he assures us that they will be appropriate. 

 John Talatinian resigned from his post as our MCA representative.  

Susan Edwards graciously agreed to step into the position. She will submit 

our show for publication in the Mustang Times Magazine. 

  There are several events in and around our area.  There is a two day 

track event put on by the Kershaw SC Mustang Club.  This is a high perfor-

mance driving event, it will cost $150 per day, and there will be instruction 

provided for the fee.  There is also an open track event at Nashville Speed-

way which will also charge $150 for the event.   

 The 40th MCA anniversary will be celebrated in Indianapolis Indi-

ana.  Terry Thompson and Bob Ellis are registered to attend.  

  On August 27 the Dunn Mustang Club will host a show at the Ford 

Dealer in Dunn.  Registration will open at 9 :00 AM.  This club supports our 

show and it is always nice to show our support for their club as well. 

 JULY MEETING 

Horace and Jackie Ke-

nanôs home at 3:00 

PM.  Their address is 

146 Willow Tree Lane, 

Teachey, NC 28464 

 

Jacksonville members 

meet at the Speedway 

on hwy 24 ( our usual-

ly stop) at 2 and de-

part at 2:15.   

 

Wilmington members 

meet at CostCo at 2:00 

for a 2:15 departure. 
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JULY AT MADISONS 

 Horace and Jackie Kenan have graciously invited us to hold our August meeting at their 

home. They will host a cook out meal.  Members are asked to bring a covered dish or dessert that 

they will share with the other members.  Please ladies and gentlemen show us your specialties for 

this meeting. 

 We will have nominations for a new slate officers in October 2016.  These officers will 

take office in January 2017 and hold office for a term of 2 years.  You must be an MCA member 

to be an officer.  We will elect the following officers, President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secre-

tary and one Member at Large for our Board of Directors.  If you would like to place your name 

in nomination please let any of the other officers know so you can be presented to the member-

ship for a vote. 

 Jim Miller spoke to the members present to tell us that he appreciated our prayers as he 

recovered from two recent surgeries. He is doing quite well and it was nice to have him back.  

Our prayers for each other do make a difference, thank you for praying for each other. 

 We have not determined a location for our September or November meetings.  Our De-

cember meeting will be our annual banquet at Bluewater Grill at Wrightsville Beach, NC. 

 JC and Susan Edwards have a new 2017 Lightning Blue Eco boost Mustang  

 We voted to renew the club website at a price of $305 for 2 years. 

 Terry adjourned the meeting and reminded us all to drive carefully going home. 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Our board members are always ready to hear from any of our members. If you have questions, suggestions or just 

need to discuss something with one of us please feel free to do so.  Our email addresses are as follows: 

Terry Thompson, President   terrylthompson@ec.rr.com 

Colwell Smith, Vice President colwell.smith@gmail.com 

Gloria Thompson, Treasurer babyrn@ec.rr.com 

Emily Griffith, Secretary ggriffith@ec.rr.com 

Kurt Miller Sr., Past President buzzch46@aol.com 

Clint Morrell, Member at Large morrellclint@yahoo.com 

 

If you have any prayer requests, praises or concerns that you would like to share with our members please send them 

to Emily Griffith at ggriffith@ec.rr.com.  Also any information or pictures that you would like to see in the newsletter 

should also be sent to any board member.  In order for us to keep everyone informed we need the help of all of our 

members, we donõt want anyone to feel left out of things so please send an email to any of the board and we will try to 

get the information out to the other members. 
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PRAYER REQUESTS AND PRAISES 

 Please keep all of our members covered in prayer .  Several of our members have ongoing medical 

needs that are keeping them from our meetings, please keep these members in your prayers:  Julie 

McCombs, Judi Mitchell, Nell Thomas, and our former member Rose Volpe.   Please keep Greg Griffith 

in your prayers as he continue his cancer treatment. 

   Jim Miller shared with us the praise that his surgeries are over and have all been successful. 

 Please pray for our nation and all those who have chosen to serve.  This is a turbulent time all 

over the world and we need to seek Godôs guidance in all things. 

 Now that summer has arrived please keep all of our members in prayer as we begin travelling to 

shows, and on vacation.   

 Please let Emily know if you hear of anyone in our club who needs our prayers, email her ggrif-

fith@ec.rr.com. 

MUSTANG WEEK 2016 

 Mustang Week in Myrtle Beach was held July 18-23.  A number of our members at-

tended events during the week, and they have been kind enough to share their photos.  Those of 

us who did not attend will still enjoy the beautiful cars, and the excitement of the event.  Cara 

Morrell, and Clint Morrell both brought home awards for their rides.   
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